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July 28, 2009

Greetings:

On behalf of the State of Alabama, I am pleased to welcome you to the second reunion of
the 221 Aviation Company (O-1) Vietnam Organization.

I commend all of the brave service members who are participating in this reunion. You
faced many challenges during your distinguished military careers and the citizens of
Alabama are proud of your service. You held the torch of freedom high and we thank
you for a job exceptionally well-done.

I would also like to recognize all of the coordinators, sponsors and planners who have

worked tirelessly to ensure that this reunion will be a success. Upon completion of the
event, many of you will be returning to your homes and I wish you a safe and pleasant
journey.

Again, welcome the second reunion of the 221% Aviation Company (O-1) Vietnam
Organization and best wishes a memorable event.

Sincerely,
Bob Riley
Governor
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